
 Mrs. Lightner’s News 
Hello Parents!           April 2, 2018 

I hope you were able to enjoy the long holiday weekend! We are heading 
straight into spring and continuing to prepare for the MAP Test. I will be sending 
home some more information about testing for you to have as a parent! Please 
continue to review skills with your child as the weeks go on! All of this review will 
help solidify some of the information before testing!  

In math this week, we will finishing up our unit data and moving on to 
complete some review of different concepts that will be on the MAP test like 
addition/subtraction, fractions, time, and area/perimeter. I am hoping that by 
covering all these topics, we will have a better understanding of how to answer 
some MAP test questions. In reading, revisiting main idea. We are going to start 
discussing antonyms this week. In spelling, we will be working on plural nouns and 
what endings we should add.  

Please email me with any questions, comments, or concerns anytime at 
mlightner@odessar7.net. 

 
Spelling Words 

inches 
dresses 
classes 
colors 

branches 
things 
buses 
tracks 
flags 
pies 

bushes 
apples 

benches 
brushes 
drums 

 

Shout Outs 
Keep working on 

those reading and 
math skills at home! 

Some websites to 
practice on are  

Sheppardsoftware.com 

Roomrecess.com 

Important Information 

-We do have school on 
Friday, April 13th. 

 

-April 12th: Mid-quarter 

 

-April Book Orders due 
on Monday, April 23rd.  

 

 
 


